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Comments: [External Email]Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

To Whom It May Concern, I am strongly opposed to the Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project.  The

Superior National Forest is a treasure that needs to be preserved. The expansion of the Lutsen Mountain Ski

area to Moose Mountain will destroy a great deal of that area of the forest. Plus it will destroy sections of the

Superior Hiking Trail.  I am not convinced the expansion will have long term employment benefits to the area.  I

am requesting you not approve the expansion. 

 

 

Kind regards,

 

 

Sandra Puckett

 


